
At Thermal Supply, We’re Here and Ready to Serve You
Our doors are open and we’re here to help because we know you have important work to do. 

As mandated by Governor Little’s Statewide Stay-Home Order, Thermal Supply Inc. will 
implement and enforce self-isolation and social distancing policies consistent with the order 
and guidance from the Idaho State Department of Health. 

Health and Safety is Our Priority 

The health and safety of our customers and our co-workers is our top priority as we work to ensure 
our stores remain open and ready to serve you. With this in mind, we have stepped up the sanitation 
and cleaning of our stores as part of our commitment to providing a healthy work environment. We’re 
also providing our co-workers with information on how to stay healthy and direction to stay home if 
they aren’t feeling well. 

Through the guidance we’ve received from various health and government agencies, along with our 
preparations, we have confidence that our stores will continue to be safe and will remain open to 
take care of our valued customers. 

We have always appreciated the opportunity to serve our customers throughout the Northwest. We 
will continue to do so during this unprecedented situation. Thank you for your continued support and 
partnership as together, we rise to the challenge of fighting this virus while providing essential HVAC 
and refrigeration equipment and services.

Thank you,
Thermal Supply, Inc.

A Northwest Company, Owned and Operated by Northwest People.


